
 To whom it may concern, 

My name is Bryan Dyche and I am acting as an agent for The Villas at La Pravada Apartments.  We would 

like to change out the monument sign at the front of the apartment complex.  My clients want to have a 

much more updated sign as they feel it will bring in more traffic/clients to their apartment complex.  The 

proposed sign is similar in size but made with nicer materials.  I have included the plans for the sign, 

pictures of the existing sign, and all other information that was requested.  Please feel free to contact 

me anytime with questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Bryan Dyche 

Buzzard Construction LLC. 

505-315-1686 


